
 

   Kindergarten 2017 Enrolments 

If you have a child born in 2012, we encourage you to bring them along to our Pre-Kinder 

sessions this term.  

These sessions are held every Wednesday at Sheffield School from 1:30-2:30 and at the Railton 

campus on Thursdays from 11:15-12:30. 

We are now distributing enrolment packs. Please spread the word to anyone in the area who 

has children due to begin Kindergarten in 2017. 

Contact Carly Sullivan for more details on 64918222 or carly.sullivan@education.tas.gov.au 

 

 

Sheffield School 

Wednesdays    11:15-12:30 (Birth to 4)  

              1:30-2:30 (Pre Kinder) 

Railton School 

Thursdays    11:15-12:30 (Birth to 4 and Pre Kinder combined) 

We have some exciting sessions on offer this term and we look forward to seeing all of our LiL families and 

hopefully meeting some more.  

Please ‘Like’ us on Facebook to keep up to date with our program.     

‘Launching Into Learning Sheffield School’ 

          Story Time                                     

Come and join us at the library for some new and favourite stories.  

All welcome. 

Tuesday 15th November at 3pm. 

A great opportunity to get your family a library card. 

 

Sessions on the 9th and 10th  of November 

are ‘Water Awareness’. These will be held 

at the Railton Pool. Pre Booking required. 
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